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Principal Cook and Nurse Zanchelli Recognized for Efforts Assisting the Warren Police

 At its last meeting, Warren Township Superintendent Dr. Matthew Mingle and the Warren
Township Board of Education recognized Mt. Horeb School Nurse Doris Zanchelli and Mt.

Horeb School Principal Scott Cook for their contributions and efforts in assisting the Warren
Township Police Department. 

Read More



https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/education/articles/warren-s-principal-cook-and-nurse-zanchelli-recognized-for-efforts-assisting-warren-police-department


News From the Schools News from the Schools

International Day at ALT 

OUTDOOR POETRY WALK AT CENTRAL

Mt. Horeb Preschool Buddies
presented at the BOE meeting.

Woodland Science
Fair



B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  ( W M S )  -  7 : 0 0

H a l f  D a y  -  S t a f f  D e v e l o p m e n t

S c h o o l s  C l o s e d  -  S t a f f  D e v e l o p m e n t

S c h o o l s  C l o s e d  -  M e m o r i a l  D a y
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Upcoming Events

Registration for Summer Fun is now
OPEN! You can visit the district

website for more details. 

Kindergarten Registration

Parents and/or guardians must
enroll their child into the Warren
Township School District via our

Open-Registration Portal. 

Mission: Promoting a sense of unity and
belonging throughout the community.

Congratulations to Central School grade 2
student, Zaina for creating the winning Logo to

represent OneWarren.  



WMS students teach an Earth Day lesson to
Elementary Students.

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/registration/

